
 
 
STEVE TSHWETE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 
 

NOTICE OF THE DRAFT REVIEWED INTEGRATED 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR THE 2016/2017 FINANCIAL YEAR 

 
Steve Tshwete Local Municipality hereby gives notice in terms of Section 25 (4) (a) 

chapter 5, of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000, together with Section 3 (4) of the 

Municipal Planning and Performance Management Regulations 2001 that a draft 

review Integrated Development Plan (IDP) for the 2016/2017 financial year has been 

adopted by Council under council resolution number SC17/02/2016. 

 

The municipality invites the local community to summit comments and inputs with 

regard to the draft reviewed 2016/2017 IDP (either in writing or verbal for those who 

cannot read and write) at the municipal Offices (Office B224, First Floor, Municipal 

building, Corner Walter Sisulu and Wanderers Ave, Middelburg) or email to 

noxolom@stlm.gov.za not later than 25 March 2016. 

 

A copy of the draft review 2016/2017 IDP can be viewed at the Municipal Offices, all 

public libraries within the Municipal area during office hours from 07h30 to16h30 Mon- 

Thurs and Fri 07h30-13h30  and the municipal website: www.stlm.gov.za.  

 

 

S M MNGUNI 

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 


